





## Sunrising, East Looe, Cornwall PL13 1NQ Telephone: 01503 262625

Email: enquiries@looeca.net www.looe.cornwall.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr S Yalden BSc (Hons) PGCE NPQH

Reference: SPG/SRI

1 December 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

## Christmas Concert Recording - Wednesday 8 December 2021

Each year we look forward to welcoming the festive season in with an evening of music and celebration as part of our annual Christmas Concert. This is typically an evening where parents, families and friends are invited to join us in this festivities, however due to the current national picture and the recently announced variant of concern this event will now be pre-recorded within school during the school day on Wednesday 8 December 2021, and then this will be shared with the community via our website and social media pages on Friday 17 December 2021. Whilst we hope that a live performance can happen again in the very near future, our priority is to ensure the safety of our students, parents/carers and visitors, particularly so close to the holidays so that everyone can enjoy their Christmas.

Please could you fill in the slip below, giving permission for your child to be recorded and for this recording to be used as part of our Christmas Concert video that will be uploaded onto our website and social media pages. Please ask them to return it to me by Monday 6 December 2021. As students will need to miss a small number of lessons for them to record their performances, I cannot accept any consent forms after this date, as lists will need to be compiled for staff before the recordings. All rehearsals will be during school time.

I do hope you will be able to support this event and I hope you look forward to hearing your child perform.

Yours faithfully

Mr Stefan Richards Teacher of Music



Christmas Concert Recording – Wednesday 8 December 2021	
Student's Name Tutor Group	
•	I give permission for my child to be recorded for this event
•	I give permission for the recording of my child to be uploaded onto our website and academy social media platforms
•	I enclose a completed parental consent form.
Parent/Carer Name Signature	

Please return to Mr Richards by Monday 6 December 2021

